A copy of this application has been sent by certified mail to all of the offset operators to this
proposed non-standard gas proration unit as shown on EXHIBITS A and B. Copies of these mail
receipts are attached as EXHIBIT C. Conoco respectively requests approval of this application
which is required to avoid simultaneous dedication of the described 40 acres to an oil well and
to a gas proration unit.

For your convenience, a copy of Order R-5008-A is enclosed. Thank you for you assistance in
resolving this matter. If there are any further questions please call me at (91 5) 686-6548.

Very truly yours,

Sr. Conservation Coordinator
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